
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Tuesday, May 28, 2024 8:33 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 

Docket No. 20240025 
Duke Energy 

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20240025. 

Thank you! 
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Antonia Hover

From: Jo-An Thomas <jthomas@cmdigroup.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 25, 2024 12:47 PM
To: PSC Media
Cc: 20CommissionerFay; 20CommissionerGraham; Office of Chairman La Rosa; Office of 

Commissioner Clark; Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Subject: Duke Energy

Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

This is OUTRAGEOUS!   
Duke Energy is seeking approval for an $820 million increase from the Florida Public Service Commission 
(PSC) asking: 
Raise rates by 27% over the next three years, this is a $16.48 per month increase in 2025 alone. 
Increase their guaranteed profit (return on equity) to 11.5%, well above the national average of 9.71%. 
Add $2.56 more to the $30 per month fixed customer charge, which is unrelated to electric usage. 
This rate hike will burden households already struggling with rising costs. 
 
How much more will you give to the greedy, overpaid, and overstaffed Duke Energy? 
 
Joan 
 
JoAn Thomas 
www.Jo-AnFrancesArt.com 
St. Petersburg, FL 33704 
617-921-6880-Cell 
 
 
 




